
 

 

 

Cupboard to Creativity 2020 

             September Update. 

Hi Everyone, 

September has been a fun month with warmer days and still cool nights. 

I have had a lovely time creating my Celebration of Spring border. It came about by finding 
a bag of donated leftovers (from one of my night time group ladies) as I was deciding what 
to make. In the bag were lovely bright Kaffe Fassett floral fabrics which seemed to suit 
the theme. 

I rummaged through the bag and found a whole collection of 
half rectangle triangles and  decided to make a saw tooth 
style border. When I got to planning I decided a circular 
plan may suit them better, my thinking then was of a sun-
flower so I found some bright yellow and blue to add to the 
triangles and set about planning my quilt. 

I have been busy this month creating more videos and I am 
hoping that I will be launching these over the next month. 

I have created a video of the process of my circular quilt as 
I was making it and hope to be adding that to my website 
collection shortly. 

I did finish my small sample from Aug 
and I am still adding applique sayings to 
the inner border of the larger one. 

 

I have managed to finish a small pink 
Fibonacci quilt in the past month as well  

 

 

 

Quilts for Comfort: 

I am happy to report that the Life 2 retreat (for women after experiencing Domestic       
Violence) that was scheduled for March, after several change of dates is finally happening 
in early Oct and I have handed over 6 lovely quilts for those ladies to enjoy. Thank you to 
those who support this cause by gifting quilts. 

Have fun working on your next challenge.  

I look forward to seeing what you are doing. 

Jan P. 


